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Utah has been the state with the lowest per-pupil spending on K-12 education since
1988, but in 2015, when Voices for Utah Children released the Utah Children’s

Budget Report, we found reason to hope.

“The gap between Utah and Idaho has been closing steadily since 2010,” we
reported. “If the current trend continues, Utah will displace Idaho in 49th place in the
national rankings when new national data are released.” Reference A

Although 49th place didn't seem like too ambitious a goal to shoot for, a year later,
we are sorry to report that we didn’t overtake Idaho for their prized 49th place
ranking. Utah remains at 50th place in per-pupil K-12 education spending—51st, if
you count Washington DC. Reference B

There’s nowhere to go but up.

For 30 years now, Voices for Utah Children has called on our state, federal and local
leaders to put children’s needs first. But the work is not done. The children of 30
years ago now have children of their own. Too many of these children are growing
up in poverty, without access to healthcare or quality educational opportunities.
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http://utahchildren.org/newsroom/press-releases/item/632-voices-for-utah-children-releases-utah-children-s-budget-report-2015
http://utahchildren.org/newsroom/press-releases/item/632-voices-for-utah-children-releases-utah-children-s-budget-report-2015
http://utahchildren.org/images/pdfs/2015/ChildrensBudget2015_finalforweb.pdf
https://www2.census.gov/govs/school/14f33pub.pdf
http://www.phoca.cz/phocapdf
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How can you be involved?

Make a tax-deductible donation to Voices for Utah Children—or join our Network with
a monthly donation of $20 or more. Network membership includes complimentary
admission to Network events with food, socializing, and opportunity to meet child
advocacy experts. And don't forget to join our listserv to stay informed!

We look forward to the future of Voices for Utah Children and we hope you will be a
part of our next 30 years.

Special thanks to American Express for sponsoring our 30th Anniversary Year.
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http://utahchildren.org/donate
http://utahchildren.org/donate
component/k2/item/280
http://www.tcpdf.org
http://www.phoca.cz/phocapdf

